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To: The Honorable ICC Nomination Committee Chairman Mr. Michael Wich
Re: Voices in support of candidate Steve McDaniels to be the next Secretary/Treasury of the International Code Council:
Mr. Chairman and distinguished committee members:

The membership of the ICC Northern Adirondack Chapter of the New York State Building Officials reaches out to express
our support of candidate Steve McDaniels for the position of Secretary/Treasury of the ICC Board of Directors.

We stand firm in our commitment to Mr. McDaniels because he is a true example of a “do” the work and stay “engaged”
Board Member.

We know from experience that given a project it is a known fact that Mr. McDaniels will complete whatever task he has
been asked to address. Most amazingly even when busy doing new or separate assignments Steve will continue to stay
up to the minute on Code Development, which is his core mission. Simply put Steve McDaniels is New York State’s top
person in Code Development practices. He has maintained that position far longer than can be remembered. It takes a
great deal of work to remain the “go to person”, Mr. McDaniels has done the work, continues to do the work and can be
counted on to continue working on behalf of the membership.

Most notable his work to date has improved the value of Codes in New York State and throughout the built environment.
His accomplishments are the greatest contribution a member can possibly make.

Beyond his Code Development accomplishments Mr. McDaniels contributes in multiple other ways. He is a certified Code
Instructor. He has developed and delivered courses of his own design. This very Chapter has benefited from his
instruction. Steve stays engaged by his commitment to service. He displays that service by participating on the local level
and has been through all the seats on the level of the New York State Building Officials Conference, including President.
Mr. McDaniels is currently serving as the Historian. Not satisfied that he was doing all he could do, McDaniels set a new
goal of providing a greater service by being on the ICC Board of Directors. He achieved that goal and continues to put in
the work and expand his efforts.

Now Mr. Steven McDaniels believes that he can provide even more service by once again reaching for a bigger role. Who
is better than a candidate with a steady proven record? As stated, earlier Mr. McDaniels has delivered on each and every
project he has been asked to complete.

Therefore, this Chapter gives it wholehearted endorsement for Mr. McDaniels to be the next Secretary/Treasury of the
International Code Council. We stand ready to be rewarded by his continued service and we applaud his willingness to
make us all better. Your consideration is appreciated.
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